

Maryland's business community plays a critical role in protecting our citizens and preventing another surge of COVID-19 infections.

Because we are committed to the safety and health of our valuable employees and customers, we pledge to:



Create an environment that allows for physical distancing between individuals (6 feet is recommended) to the extent possible.



Ensure our place of business is routinely cleaned and encourage our employees to frequently wash their hands.



Provide flexibility to our employees, provide training and education and clearly communicate policies and procedures.



Reduce and disinfect as many 'high touch surfaces' as possible.



Additionally follow guidance provided by the CDC, the Maryland Department of Health and our own industry.

Signature	Company Name